
 

 
September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: YEAR 12 – UNIVERSITY & APPRENTICESHIP FAIR – EDGBASTON STADIUM, BIRMINGHAM 
 
With our continued focus on Post 18 destinations, I would like to share an exciting opportunity for your 
son/daughter. 
 
We would like to take all Year 12 students to the University and Apprenticeship Fair at Edgbaston 
Stadium, Birmingham on Friday 4th October 2019.  We will leave at 9.00am and return for 1.30pm.  This 
will be followed by a Post 18 destination workshop at the Sixth Form Centre. 
 
Whether your son/daughter is interested in higher education, apprenticeships, volunteering, gap year 
programmes or career opportunities, they are sure to find something that appeals to them at the fair. 
 
The event is free to attend and we will offer free transport. 
 
Can you please complete the reply slip below and return in to Sixth Form Reception by Monday 23rd  
September 2019  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr H Ladha 
Assistant Headteacher (Head of Sixth Form) 
 

Ref: Sixth Form/Trips/(LH-CE) Year 12 – University & Apprenticeship Fair – Edgbaston Stadium, Birmingham 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
RE: UNIVERSITY & APPRENTICESHIP FAIR – EDGBASTON STADIUM, BIRMINGHAM 
 
I would like my son/daughter to attend the University & Apprenticeship Fair at Edgbaston Stadium, 
Birmingham on Friday 4th October 2019. 
 
Student name:  ………………………………………………… Form:  ………………………………….. 
 

 
Signed by Parent/Carer:  …………………………………… Date:……………………………………. 

 
Please return this reply slip to Sixth Form Reception by  Monday 23rd September 2019. 


